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Hi Karen,

We live in Alton, Maine. We know there is an upcoming decision to be made about whether to allow the expansion
of Juniper Ridge Landfill and wanted to tell you about our experience having it so close to us.

It smells bad outside on our property quite often. The trucks disturb our peace, drop trash and seepage, and add to
the dangers of traffic. There is also the harm to our ground being so near to the facility. There is a bog that is likely

adversely affected by the landfill too.

We understand the trash has to go somewhere but we also have had our fair share. Please consider finding another
place to start a more modern facility. All Mainers should share the burden of the trash being made by all of us.

Thank you

Bill and Betsy Innis
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